[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]Removal of HIS 2934 from IFP-General Education

From: Edward Pratt
Sent: Wednesday, December 5, 2018 1:52 PM
To: Julieann Ulin; Julianne Zvolensky
Subject: RE: Quick question on HIS 2934 
 
Go ahead and move it forward.  It has never been approved for IFP, as far as I know.  It is not a high enrolment class, at any rate.

Ed



Sent via the Samsung Galaxy Tab® 4, an AT&T 4G LTE tablet


-------- Original message --------
From: Julieann Ulin <julin@fau.edu> 
Date: 12/05/2018 12:21 PM (GMT-06:00) 
To: Julianne Zvolensky <jzvolensky@fau.edu>, Edward Pratt <EPRATT2@fau.edu> 
Subject: Quick question on HIS 2934 
Dear Julianne and Ed,

At next Monday's UUPC meeting, A&L is proposing a course change that would remove WAC/Gordon Rule status  and General Education requirements from HIS 2934 and to make it a lower-division elective. Would you let me know if the removal of these designations requires approval by your committee? 

If so, we can table that course until the January meeting. If not, would you be able to send me an acknowledgement of the above?  

Julieann Ulin, Ph.D.
Associate Professor of English and Director of Undergraduate Studies 
Department of English
Dorothy F. Schmidt College of Arts and Letters
Florida Atlantic University, Boca Raton, FL 33431
http://www.fau.edu/artsandletters/english/faculty/ulin/ 

